
 

Year 2 Newsletter 
 

Wednesday 21st July 2021 
Our Christian Value this week is Hope.  

 
Hello Parents, Carers and Year 2,  
 How quickly this year has gone! It doesn’t seem two minutes ago that we were just starting 
the school year and now it’s time for your children to move up into Year 3!  
 
They have all grown this year, in so many different ways, and we have made some lovely memories 
together, along with Mrs Robinson, Mrs Edwards, Miss Gunson, Mrs Ashcroft and Miss Courtney. 
  
What have been your favourite memories of this school year?  
There have been so many things to enjoy. Here are just a few of my personal favourites:- 
 

 our Christmas party and pantomime 

 making a whole school video about Christmas around the world  

 taking part in sports events with Mr Brandwood (and winning some medals and trophies) 

 using our new outdoor classroom area and working outside 

 opening and using the new adventure play equipment 

 making an Easter video 

 using the laptops and code-a-pillars 

 creating mini-beasts models using modelling clay 

 fundraising for Hamza 

 baking and decorating biscuits 

 Beach Day 

 Investigating and testing materials in science 

 making different types of puppets 

 Safety Week outside activities 
 
It has been a privilege and an honour to teach your children and I hope that they will continue to work 
hard and strive to do their best in Key Stage 2. 
(Remember Year 2 - I am just next door in September. Come and visit and let me know what you are 
enjoying the most. Year 3 is full of exciting learning and I know you will have so much to share with 
me.) 
 

It's time 
To say good-bye Year 2, 

Our year has come to an end. 
I've made more cherished memories 

And many more new friends. 
I've watched you learn and grow 

And change from day to day. 
I hope that all the things we've done 

Have helped in some small way. 
So it's with happy memories 

I send you out the door. 
With great hope and expectations 
For what next year holds in store. 

Wishing you, and your families, a peaceful, joy-filled and restful summer. 
Stay safe and well and remember to shine brightly when we return to school. 

Best wishes, 
Mrs Ramsay, Miss Courtney, Mrs Edwards & Mrs Ashcroft 
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